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From: Svirsky.Susan@epamail.epa.gov

Sent: Friday, March 30, 2007 5:16 PM

To: Campbell, Scott (MNH); Palmieri, Linda

Subject: Fw: Rest of River Corrective Measures Study Proposal

To: Susan Svirsky/R1/USEPA/US@EPA

From: Bellfg@aol.com

Date: 03/30/2007 09:49AM

Subject: Rest of River Corrective Measures Study Proposal

Dear Susan: I write as a long time concerned friend of the River and as the former delegate from the Town of
Lenox to Housatonic River Restoration. I find 341 pages worth quite intimidating, but I wanted to say that I
have been impressed over the years with your judgment on previous studies, and I know that you will do your
best to protect the River this time as well. Thank you. Sally Bell
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See what's free at http://www.aol.com.
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